Welcome 6th Grade Parents!

Welcome to Spring Creek Middle School! I look forward to working with your son/daughter in Social Studies or Language Arts class this year. Please take a few minutes to read through our class syllabus and to fill out this information sheet so that we can have the best year possible!

Mrs. Groll

Student' s name
Parents' names
People living in student's home
Sibling names and ages
Email address (Dad)
Email address (Dad)
How often do you check your email?
Email address (Mom)
How often do you check your email?
Do you have internet access in your home? Yes No
Please check all programs you regularly use:
Word Powerpoint Google Facebook Internet blog Preferred Phone Number
Is this a home or cell number?
At times I can use parent volunteers to help with bulletin boards, grading,
copying, updating class blog/website, as guest speakers, or to help with special
activities. Would you be willing to volunteer:
Once a week Once a month
Special occasion Not at this time
The thing I LOVE most about my son/daughter is:

My son/daughter is so great at:
My son/daughter could use extra help with:
So far my son/daughter's experience in school has been:
Mrs. Groll can help my son/daughter to succeed in school by:
My son/daughter has these special needs in class:
Allergies or health conditions I should be aware of:
Please describe anything else you think I should know about your son/daughter, share an endearing story, or list any questions you may still have about school in general or my class in particular: